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Alameda Municipal Code (AMC) 30~25, Appeals and Calls for Review, provides that within ten (10) days a decision 
of the Community Development Director or Zoning Administrator may be appealed to the Planning Board, and 
decisions of the Planning Board or the Historical Advisory Board may be appealed to the City Council. In addition to 
the appeal process, decisions of the Community Development Director or Zoning Administrator may be called for 
review within ten (1 0) days to the Planning Board by the Planning Board or by the City Council and decisions of the 
Planning Board or the Historical Advisory may be called for review by the City Council or a member of the City 
Council. 

Fees (must accompany this petition) 

Single~Family or Duplex Residence: $250 plus time and materials cost up to $500, max $750. 

Multi~Family Residential, Commercial, or Non-Residential: $350, plus time and materials costs up to $2,500, max 
$2,850 
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June 5, 2019 Appeal by Brian Tremper (Freeport H.O.A.): 

State the reasons or justification for an appeal: 

liThe approval by the Planning Board of the architectural design and building 

footprint of the proposed Marriott Residence Inn on Bay Farm Island was based 

on incomplete design drawings which did not include an 400 + square foot area 

required by the Marriott Corporation for an employee breakroom and additional 

storage. The developer could not explain at the May 28th Planning Board meeting 

where this additional area would fit into the building footprint for which he was 

requesting final approval as all of the footprint area had been already been 

designated for their respective purposes. Despite this, the Planning Board 

approved these drawings as the 11Final" Design. In addition, the City did not 

conduct, as promised at a February 16, 2019 Community meeting, iterative hotel 

design (and landscaping) working group meetings with the Developer and the 

Community in the development of the hotel architecture and building footprint 

approved at this meeting." 


